


The Public Affairs Specialist position in US Department of Agriculture, Mount Laurel office was posted September 8, 2022.  There are two Recent Graduate postings that will run to September 21.
 
· GS-7:  USAJOBS - Job Announcement
· GS-9:  USAJOBS - Job Announcement
 
 
The person filling this position has the potential to advance to a GS-12 level and is an incredible opportunity for a fulfilling career in public affairs and public service.

